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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) REGARDING EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR THE PERU PROJECT 

“ELABORACIÓN E IMPLEMENTACIÓN DE LA CUENTA SATÉLITE DE LA CULTURA, CSC, EN LOS PAÍSES DEL ÁREA ANDINA” (AE/380/10)

 

The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Ms. America Bastidas, requests the approval of the Board for the extension of the project, “Elaboración e Implementación de la Cuenta Satélite de la Cultura, CSC, en los Países del Área Andina” (AE/380/10).
The extension of the deadline would allow the project to deliver the final product, which consists of a final publication that gathers the information on Culture Accounts for the participating countries, which has been delayed due to unexpected events in the collection of information in some countries.
This request is to extend the end date of the project from February 13, 2017 to March 31, 2017.
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, by the close of business of Wednesday, January 25, 2017.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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